
 

 

 

Welcome Message 

Dear colleagues 

On behalf of the organizing committee, it is my pleasure to invite physicians, researchers, 

scientists and all healthcare to attend and participate in case reports and emergency medicine 

conference which will be held during June 17-18, 2022 in Abu Dhabi, UAE. Case reports mainly 

concentrate on global case reports, clinical trials, and research. We welcome you to join us and 

be a part of knowledge and views in respect to our conference. The conference is the best way to 

share knowledge and experiences in tackling of the rare cases that have bean dealing in the past 

few years. The aim of the conference is to improve the future of the medicine and healthcare 

system. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Abu Dhabi, UAE with my best wishes. 

Best regards 

Dr Mohamed Khalafalla 

 

 

 

Assistant professor of obstetrics and gynecology 

Bareen International hospital,  

Abu Dhabi, UAE. 


